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About Lake Erie Lights* 

Our mission is to operate, preserve, and interpret Erie's 

historic lighthouses for the public and for future generations. 

Since 2014, we have restored Presque Isle Lighthouse to its 

period of significance, acquired an operating lease for the Erie 

Land Lighthouse, and are seeking to acquire the North Pier 

Light. We have spent over $430,000 in this past decade on 

preservation work at the Presque Isle Lighthouse and 

$25,000 at Erie Land Lighthouse - and we're not done! 

*Presque Isle Light Station (Lake Erie Lights) is a private 501(c)3 non-profit organization that

raises funds specifically for these Lighthouses. We are not affiliated with Presque Isle

Partnership and we are a separate entity from Presque Isle State Park.
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Why sponsor? 

Sponsoring supports everything we do - it helps minimize expenses 

for educational efforts, covers preservation work, and ensures that 

our visitors have the best experience at our lighthouses! 

Check out these fast facts! 
• Our Lighthouses welcome over 17,000 people annually from all

50 states and over 30 countries
• Volunteers spend over 6,850 hours at the Lighthouses on

average every year- that's valued at $229,424!*
• Most visitors come from Pennsylvania (around 6,800) with most

hailing from Erie and Allegheny counties
• Over 100 people attend our summer fund raiser - most from Erie

County!
• Presque Isle Lighthouse is located within Presque Isle State Park -

and the park sees, on average, 3.5 million visitors annually.
*Independent Sector, 2023
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